
 

 

Show your fraternal spirit! Please come to our learning and 

sharing Masonic Appreciation Shadow Night!  

Come to our Dollar-a-Dip Dinner before the meeting at 

6:15pm.  Proceeds from this dinner help us to attend our 

statewide conference; Grand Assembly in April. 

To ensure we have enough food, please RSVP to  

our Mother Advisor, Elaine Calverley, by January 11th:  

santacruz28rainbow@gmail.com  

or 831-471-8350 

 

Miss Casey DeGarmo 

   Worthy Advisor  

Santa Cruz Rainbow Girls  

cordially invites you to participate in our  

Masonic Shadow Night 

 

 

Thursday, January 17th, 2019 at 7:00 pm  
Santa Cruz Masonic Lodge 


